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Jeff Kevan



Bedford, NH After 30 years at TFMoran, Inc., Jeffrey Kevan, principal and civil engineering
department manager, plans to retire at the end of 2022.

“I have worked at TFMoran for nearly 30 years, almost half of that time in a leadership capacity, and
since 2013 as a principal. I feel privileged to have worked with such a talented group of people,”
said Kevan.

TFMoran president Bob Duval said, “We wish Jeff the very best in his retirement. Throughout his
tenure, we have all benefited from his engineering expertise and strong commitment to our clients.
Over the years, his many contributions have helped make TFMoran the strong and well-respected
company we are today. In the past few years, Jeff helped us put together a smooth and seamless
transition team, as a result Nick Golon, PE in our Bedford office, will be assuming Jeff’s role of civil
engineering department manager, and continuing Jeff’s strong tradition of civil engineering
excellence.”

Golon has over 21 years of experience in civil engineering, with the last 16 years at TFMoran. His
engineering background includes a diverse cross-section of projects in the residential, commercial,
industrial, and energy markets, ranging up to several hundred million dollars in value.

 

Golon said, “Although Jeff will be greatly missed, we look forward to building upon the foundation he
has helped create here at TFMoran. The company is well-positioned to continue its growth as an
industry leader, a testament to the legacy he so well deserves.”
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